
From the Desk of Miss McElfresh 

Weekly Update 
 

     It was quite a week in 2nd grade as many of us continued to 
struggle with the cold that is going around.  As you know, I was out 
sick for the duration of the week; however, that didn’t stop the 2nd 
graders from learning many new things!  They began their unit on 
two digit subtraction with regrouping and did the readings at 
Mass on Wednesday.  Please don’t forget that we have our School 
Family Mass this Sunday (3/6) at 10:00.  Students will need to meet 
in the church and will sit as a class.  Please let me know if your 
child will not be in attendance. 
 
       Looking forward to next week, we will begin our study of First 
Eucharist.  Don’t forget that we have our Parent Meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday, March 22 at 6:30.  I wish everyone a lovely 
weekend and I will see you on Sunday!  J 
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Upcoming Events 
 

2nd Grade Family Mass 
March 6 

 
 

2nd Grade Confession 
for Lent 
March 7 

 
 

Academic Showcase 
March 16 

 
 

1st Communion Parent 
Meeting 

March 31 
6:30 

What are we learning next week? 

 
Reading:  Book Clubs.   
 
Math:  How do you subtract with 
regrouping? 
 
Writing:  Writing Workshop: Fictional 
Narrative 
 
Science:  What are push and pull? 
 
Religion:  What is the Sacrament of 
Eucharist?  What is the Last Supper? 

 

 


